
 

For Local 8 Members at Northwest Immigrant Rights Project 

March 4, 2022 

 

Wage Opener Passes! 
 
By overwhelming majority, we ratified our tentative agreement. We are still waiting on 
the NWIRP board to ratify. The soonest we will see our increases is next pay period 
with retroactive payments on March 18, 2022. 
 
We will open wages again on May 9, 2022 to negotiate for the remainder of 2022 and 
2023. 
 
An especially big thank you to our bargaining team, Kaitlyn, Vanessa, Andrea, Nick, Bill, 
Bethany and Brittany. 
 
Congratulations! 
 

Questions, contact Phoebe Feldsher, Union Representative 206-
441-8880 ext. 119 or Phoebe@opeiu8.org.  
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